April 1, 2014

Chris Clark — Operations Manager
OXY USAWTP LP

760 Horizon Drive, Suite 101
Grand Junction, CO 81506

Subject: Emergency Access — Oxy’s Pond 13 E/W Facility
Dear Mr. Clark,

This letter is to address Oxy’s Pond 13 E/W facility and its potential access restrictions. The DeBeque
Fire Protection District has been familiarized with the location, terrain, and any access issues that may
be associated with Pond 13 EfW and is confident that the property provides adequate space for any of
the departments brush units, or other four-wheel or all-wheel drive equipment vehicles. The fire
departments vehicles are similar to Oxy’s fleet Vehicles and will provide sufficient means for access to
the site. In any event where the DFPD vehicles could not directly access the Facility, the District has
sufficient hoses to access a fire within the Facility. The DFPD does not see any issue with the amount of
space available at this location, and therefore does not see any issue with the variance request that this
letter pertains to. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, comments, or concerns
regarding this letter.

Sincerely,
Nick Marx
Fire Chief

DeBeque Fire Protection District



